
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 5/14/2013 4:57:16 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: Bromson, Jonathan (jonathan.bromson@cpuc.ca.gov); Cheng, Franz 

(franz.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov); Reisinger, Gregory S. (gregory.reisinger@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: meeting on PG&E interstate capacity 

Hi Erik, it looks like we could have the meeting on PG&E's forthcoming application on 
interstate capacity rights for core procurement on Friday, May 31st. How about 10:00? Other 
times are also possible. 

Richard 
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